
 
Growing in God’s Love________________________________________________________________________________________  

From the Director… 
Thank you to everyone that participated in our Trunk-or-Treating and Harvest Fest!  The trunks were very creative and 
looked great! Don't forget to log your parent participation hours in the purple binder at the parent check-in station!  I 
love working with this age group and being able to celebrate the holidays with them.  There is so much excitement and 
joy in every little thing.  
 

We will celebrate Thanksgiving this year with a school wide performance and a fingerfood feast on Wed. 
Nov. 22.  You are all invited to bring a fingerfood dish to share and join us from 11:30-1 in the social hall.  
We will then close @1pm.  A sign-up sheet will be out soon for the fingerfoods.   
 
As one of our outreach projects, CLP will be collecting donations of a pair of new pajamas and a 

book (gently used books are ok) and donating them to children in need. On Tuesday, November 28th, we will 
have a school-wide pajama day.  Your child can come to school in their pajamas and we will collect donations 
that day.  If you wish to contribute, please bring a new pair of children’s pajamas and a book (gently used is 
okay).  Thank you for your support! 
 
November is the time of year where we give thanks for all of the many blessings that have been bestowed upon us.  At 
school we start our day off in our prayer circle and pray before we eat, givng thanks to the Lord.  We can pray in many 
ways, but the following are a few simple and short Thanksgiving prayers to share with you and your child.  Enjoy this 
holiday of Thanksgiving and be reminded of all that we have. 
 
Wishing you and your families a thankful month,  
Lisa Clinton 
Director 
 

Thanksgiving Prayers 

 
 Lord, we thank you this Thanksgiving, 

 For the food we eat and the lives we’re 

 living. Amen. 

 Lord, we pray You’ll bless this food, 

 As we eat it now in gratitude. Amen. 

 We thank You, God, for the food we eat; 

 We thank you for our lives so sweet. Amen. 

  By Joanna Fuchs 

Looking ahead… 

Big Red Bus Christmas Lights Tour- Fri, Dec 8 

I know calendars fill up quickly so I wanted to let you 

know that on Friday, December 8
th

 at 6:30pm, we will 

have a special CLP family outing opportunity.  We have 

rented the Big Red Bus for a Christmas Lights tour of 

Naples and Belmont Shores.  Tickets will be $5 each 

(ages 2 and up).  We will be putting a flyer/sign up form 

out soon.  For those interested, please submit your form 

and payment to the preschool office.  Space is limited to 

40 seats, so tickets will be on a first come, first serve 

basis.  On Friday ,Dec 8
th
, we will meet at Joe's Crab 

Shack in the Marina Pacifica area where there will be 

cookies and hot cocoa and Santa.  

We will then board the double 

decker bus for a fun Christmas 

lights tour.
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Parent's Corner 
Here is a fun game to help teach your child about gratitude.  Each person picks a color and the 

color determines what type of thing you say you are thankful for. 
 

 



 

Mark Your Calendar…    
November 10 – CLOSED for Veteran’s Day 

November 22 – Thanksgiving Program & Fingerfood Feast 11:30am-1pm, CLOSE @ 1pm 

November 23 & 24 – CLOSED, Happy Thanksgiving! 

November 28 - Pajama Day 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Happy Birthday! 
Madilynn Auner (Rm 3)- November 4 
Micah Lee (Rm 3)  - November 7 
Kylie Perry (Rm 3) - November 11 
Ms. Clinton – November 15 
Ms. Scott - November 19 
Olivia Toler (Rm 5) - November 23 
Julian Hodge (Rm 1) - November 29 

               
 
 

November Scripture 
“It is good to give thanks to the Lord.” 

     -Psalm  92:1 
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